
 

 

 

 
 
 
18 July 2022 
 

RE Official information request ChChD 10921 
 
I refer to your email dated 1 July 2022 requesting the following information under the Official Information 
Act from Waitaha Canterbury regarding our response to your OIA CDHB 10895. Specifically: 
    
RE Official Information Act request CDHB 10895 Response 1/07/2022 

1. Can you please provide the actual numbers (assault for each unit)? 
2. Can you provide the same data for the previous year? 

 
Please refer to Table one (below) for a breakdown by unit/ward of the number of staff who completed staff 
incident forms for a physical assault – 2020/2021 and 2021/2022 financial years. 
 

Table one: 

Ward/Area/Unit  2021/22 2020/21 

CAF Day Unit 2 0 

MH Liaison 0 1 

CAF North Community and Outreach 1 0 

Child & Adolescent Inpatient 12 44 

Christchurch Opioid Recovery Service 1 0 

East Inpatient 7 22 

Hereford Centre 1 2 

North ACS 1 1 

North Inpatient 9 19 

PSAID Inpatient 22 42 

PSAID Outpatient 0 1 

Seager Clinic 8 11 

South Inpatient 17 9 

Te Whare Manaaki 7 13 

Tupuna 7 28 

Watch House 1 1 

West Inpatient 3 10 

West ACS 0 1 

Whaikaha 34 75 

South ACS 0 1 

East ACS 0 1 

Te Whare Roko 0 3 

C Ward Inpatient 0 2 

Rosters / Pool 0 3 

 Total 133 290 
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I trust that this satisfies your interest in this matter. 
 
Please note that this response, or an edited version of this response, may be published on the Waitaha 
Canterbury website after your receipt of this response.  
 
Ngā mihi / Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Ralph La Salle 
Senior Manager, OIAs 
Waitaha Canterbury / Te Tai o Poutini West Coast.  

 
 




